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 Dear Readers,
I am pleased to introduce JEMS 11 (3) to our valuable followers. In this issue, there are valuable and intriguing studies. 

No doubt that these studies will contribute to the maritime field. Hereby, I would like to express our gratitude to the authors, 
who sent their valuable studies for publication in this issue, our reviewers, editorial board, section editors, and the publisher, 
who provided quality publications by diligently following our publication policies.

I would like to announce that, the next year, 2024, “The 5th Global Maritime Conference (GMC’24)” will be organized with 
the partnership of the Turkish Chamber of Marine Engineers (TMMOB) and Istanbul Technical University (Turkey) on 21-22 
May 2024. GMC is an international conference, demonstrating the capabilities and importance of academic research power 
in developing solutions to face immediate challenges and achieving ambitious environmental targets in maritime industry. 

Hope to see all stakeholders at the GMC’24,
Best regards,

Prof. Dr. Selçuk NAS
Editor in Chief
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